Kubeczko, Dave

From: Kubeczko, Dave

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 7:14 AM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Subject: FW: EnCana Oil & Gas (USA), HC Federal 31-31B-45-14, NWSW Sec 31 T45N R14W, San

Miguel County, Form 2A (#2093309) Review

Scan No 2032771 CORRESPONDENCE 2A#2093309

From: Croteau, Jevin [mailto:Jevin.Croteau@encana.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2010 4:28 PM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Subject: RE: EnCana Oil & Gas (USA), HC Federal 31-31B-45-14, NWSW Sec 31 T45N R14W, San Miguel County, Form
2A (#2093309) Review

Dave,
1. I am ok with the change below regarding the nearest water resource.

2. As for the reference area, please use the pre construction photos dated April 21, 2007 and please use the photo
looking south as our reference area picture.

Please let me know if you have any other questions.
Thanks,

Jevin Croteau

EnCana Oil & Gas (USA) Inc.
370 17th Street, Suite 1700
Denver, CO 80202
720-876-5339 office
720-273-6427 cell
jevin.croteau@encana.com

From: Kubeczko, Dave [mailto:Dave.Kubeczko@state.co.us]

Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2010 3:58 PM

To: Croteau, Jevin

Subject: EnCana Oil & Gas (USA), HC Federal 31-31B-45-14, NWSW Sec 31 T45N R14W, San Miguel County,
Form 2A (#2093309) Review

Jevin,

| have been reviewing the HC Federal 31-31B-45-14 (#2093309) Form 2A. COGCC requests the following
clarifications regarding the data EnCana Oil & Gas has submitted on or attached to the Form 2A prior to passing
the Oil and Gas Location Assessment.

1. Water Resources (Section 14): Form 2A indicates that the distance to the nearest surface water is 1700
feet. COGCC review indicates there is surface water located approximately 792 feet to the west. | can
make the change (if necessary) if you send an email with this request.

2. Rule 303.d.(3).F.ii.aa and bb: Since the current and future land uses are non crop land (timber), a
reference area needs to be indicated either on a topographic map or in the comments section if the
reference area is adjacent to the proposed pad. In addition, four (each of the cardinal directions) color
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photographs taken during the growing season of the reference area are required within 12 months of
the Form 2A permit application date (12/18/2009) unless the reference area is adjacent to the proposed
pad and vegetation can be seen on the location pictures. The reference area pictures submitted are
actually preconstruction location pictures that do not extend beyond the proposed pad disturbance
area. If you can confirm that the reference area is adjacent to the pad and in what direction, | can make
the change if you send an email with this request; otherwise, a reference area map and new photos are
needed.

COGCC would appreciate your concurrence with attaching these COAs to the Form 2A permit prior to passing
the OGLA review. The other issues also need to be addressed. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate
to call me at (970) 625-2497 x5 (office) or (970) 309-2514 (cell), or email. Thanks.

Dave

David A. Kubeczko, PG

Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
Northwest Area Office

707 Wapiti Court, Suite 204

Rifle, CO 81650

Phone: (970) 625-2497x5

FAX: (970) 625-5682

Cell: (970) 309-2514
dave.kubeczko@state.co.us
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